
Parliament also carry out a 

very important job of showing 

Governors Trust members 

around the school. The 

feedback they get is always 

exceptional: 

‘Special and particular thanks 

to the amazing 

School Parliament for the 

wonderful tour and 

knowledge they imparted to 

the LAB Chairs. An incredibly 

impressive trio, and an 

absolute credit to their school. 

Please let them know how 

much we enjoyed meeting 

them.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parliament have continued to 

consider how they can 

improve our allotment area. 

They have written a letter to a 

local company to try and 

secure some funding to help 

towards the cost of plants 

and resources.  

History Dress Up Day 

Thank you for all of the effort that went in to the most recent History 

Dress Up day. As a result of the fundraising, we managed to raise a 

grand total of £124. This money will be given to Cancer Research.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Delivery  

We had some very happy 

residents over the Christmas 

period after they received a 

Christmas card hand delivered by 

Parliament, Mabel and Mrs 

Barker-Doe. 

 

 

 


